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OTTAWA, 10th February, 1904

Sir,

With reference to my letter of yesterday's date

I beg to say Dr Graham's report on the outbreak of

Regina

small-glx at the Industrial school has just

been received from your office, and as there is a wide

difference between his statements and those of the

Principal,the Department is still of opinion that

of
it would be well to have an enquiry made.M

I have the honor to be,Sir,

Your obedient servant,

de

Acting Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian affairs,

Hon.David Laird,

Indian Commissioner,

Winnipeg,Man:
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